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● Continuity of Learning:​  Teachers are continuing to work with, and provide instruction 
to students as we move into the end of the 2019-20 school year.  Many accommodations 
have been made to assist families with little or no access to the internet.  I am very 
pleased with the level of effort and work our staff has done thus far!  I recently sent a 
letter out to all of our families outlining the remaining portion of this school year and the 
rationale behind our decision to maintain our current (normal) method of grading for 4th 
quarter.  I’m pleased to report that a vast majority of our students have been in contact 
with their teachers and completing lessons.  In an effort to encourage a response from 
those families with whom we have had little or no contact, additional letters will go out 
providing information on the resources we have available. 

 
● Mrs. Hall and Mrs. McKenzie have been continuing contact with our Student Council 

Members and they have been busy writing letters thanking staff members during 
Teacher Appreciation Week.  

 
 

 
 


